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26 February 2018

The National Disability Insurance Agency (NDIA) is pleased to release a more detailed Report
on the National Disability Insurance Scheme (NDIS) Pathways Review (the Review).

While the NDIS is making good progress as it is rolled out across Australia — with more than
142,000 Australians now benefitting from the NDIS — the need to continually improve the
experience that people with disability as well as service providers have with the Scheme is
recognized by the Board and management.

The Board initially announced the Review in April 2017 to address feedback from participants,
families, carers and providers that, for many, their experience had fallen short of their
expectations.
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